

## RAISING STANDARDS IN EDUCATION THROUGH A CREATIVE APPROACH TO LEARNING

Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> October 2017

Dear Riversdale Primary School,

I hope this letter finds you well and that you are looking forward to the remainder of the term.

I just wanted to write a quick thank you to EVERYONE in the school for their involvement and support when I visited you. I had an amazing time performing the assembly for you all and your staff and students made me feel extremely comfortable and welcomed in the short time I was there.

Keep up all the great work; you have a school full of talent, creativity and enthusiasm so don't let it go to waste... and I hope to see you all in the near future!

All the very best

Dani Moseley aka Grace



Twitter: @bigfootarts Facebook: bigfootarts